How can Oregon’s
new agency
support You?

Department of Early Learning and Care (DELC):
Mission, Vision, and Values Feedback Survey

We are seeking diverse voices to share feedback and
represent the groups within Oregon’s early learning and care:

@ Parents and families of children
@ Providers (directors, owners, educators, and staff) of early learning and care
@ Representatives from unions and advocacy organizations LEARNING
@ Representatives from culturally specific, community-based organizations DIVISION
@ Tribal Nations representatives

@ Publicly funded programs and grantees

The Oregon Early Learning Division (ELD) needs your help with establishing the new agency,
Department of Early Learning and Care (DELC). By participating in the survey, your feedback will
inform DELC and help create a mission, vision, and values that reflects, represents, and supports
Oregon communities.

Your feedback in this short, 10-minute survey makes a difference for Oregon’s children, families,
early learning programs, and communities.

Visit OregonEarlyLearning.com/HB3073#MVVSurvey to take the survey.
5 p.m. on Tuesday, June 21, 2022

The survey is available in English, Spanish, Russian, Vietnamese and Chinese. If you are
experiencing any issues or need technical assistance in completing this survey, please contact
Katie Schergen, katie.schergen@ode.oregon.gov.

Thank you for helping define the new agency and guide the state’s efforts. To learn more about
Oregon’s Department of Early Learning and Care, visit oregonearlylearning.com/HB3073.

View the Frequently Asked Questions on our website or contact DELC.Info@ode.oregon.gov.
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